
Tournament Commission Report:

European Cup 2011-2012

The Pandanet European Cup 2010-2011 was the last European Cup sponsored 
by the Pandanet. The Pandanet sponsorship continues now with the Pandanet 
European Team Championship and the European Cup (ECup) is currently without 
a general sponsor. The executive decided to resume the ECup in its old format 
where tournaments pay for the points they distribute to the top places. 
The EGF then adds some money to the prize fund created with the point money. 
This way we hope to keep the ECup alive and have something ready to offer 
when a new sponsor is found.

See http://www.eurogofed.org/ecup/index.htm for the details.

Rules Commission (RC) Report:

The EGF Rules Commission arranged a referee meeting during the EGC 2010. 
The purpose was to update knowledge of persons who had passed the EGF referee 
workshop earlier. The participants' EGF referee qualifications got extended.

The RC resolved a dispute about an EGC 2010 game Rob van Zeijst vs. Alexander 
Dinerstein. Luc Vannier acted as a temporary member during the case.

A system for the European Championship suggested by British Go Association was 
accepted in the AGM. The RC completed the details of the system.


